
4th December 2023

Christmas Jumper Day

Dear Parents/Carers,

This Friday 8th December is Christmas Jumper Day. Your child can come to school wearing a
Christmas jumper instead of their red school jumper on top of their usual school uniform. This
is NOT a non-uniform day.

We are raising money for Save the Children and you can donate on Parent pay if you wish to
do so.

If you do not celebrate Christmas or you do not want your child to wear a Christmas jumper,
please send your child in school uniform.

We can’t wait to see the amazing Christmas jumpers on show!!!

Yours sincerely,

Mr� K Dug���
Mrs Duggan
Deputy Head


